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Chatham County Closed in Observance

of Martin Luther King Jr. Day
 

For Immediate Release 
Chatham County, GA (January 11, 2023) - In observance of Martin
Luther King Jr. Day, Chatham County offices will be closed on Monday,
January 15, 2024. While essential services will continue to operate,
regular business hours are set to resume on Tuesday, January 16,
2024. Additionally, please note that the scheduled yard waste pickup for
Southbridge/Georgetown will take place on Saturday, January 13, 2024.
 
For more information on yard waste pickup, please visit:
https://publicworks.chathamcountyga.gov/YardWaste/CollectionSch
edules
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Contact:
Catherine Glasby, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7968
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org
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